To: Roxann Schmidt
Subject: RE: 2015 CDBG Allocations

From: Jerome Martin [mailto:Jerome@homelessconnections.net]
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2014 2:32 PM

To: Roxann Schmidt

Subject: RE: 2015 CDBG Allocations

I am not able to make the meeting this evening due to a prior commitment. Being that the shelter is well on its way to
providing more bed nights (even though we’re likely to serve less people) than it has in the history of the organization, I
would ask that the CEDC consider fully funding our request of $15,000.

Jerome Martin
Executive Director
Homeless Connections (formerly Emergency Shelter of the Fox Valley)

From: Roxann Schmidt [mailto:Roxann.Schmidt@Appleton.org]

Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 12:26 PM

To: Scott Peeples (peeplesscotti@amail.com); Jerome Martin; Schnorr, Beth; michelle@stepindustries.com; John
Weyenberg (johnw@fchabitat.org); marybeth@rtfv.org; rachel@housing-partnership.org; joe@housing-partnership.org
Cc: Monica Klaeser; Karen Harkness

Subject: 2015 CDBG Allocations

Hello,

The CDBG Advisory Board met on November 18" to review applications for 2015 CDBG funds and make
allocation recommendations. Those recommendations will be presented to the Community and Economic
Development Committee on Monday, December 8" at 5:00 pm in Council Chambers on the 6" floor of City Hall.
The Committee will discuss and may make changes to the allocations before taking action on the item.

This link, https://cityofappleton.legistar.com/MeetingDetail.aspx?ID=312390&GUID=B85345D3-0CF2-437D-
A23F-68FFD7498E04&Search= is to the agenda and attachments pertaining to the allocations. Applicants are not
required to be at the meeting. This is an action item, and not a public hearing item, but the chair of the committee
may allow comments from the audience, depending upon the discussion and if questions about the applications
atise.

If CEDC approves the allocations, they will be presented to Common Council for final approval on Wednesday,
December 17", Council can also make changes to the allocations, but their approval is final.

Please let me know if you have questions.

Thank you,
Roxy

Roxann Schmidt
Community Development Specialist
City of Appleton



